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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
From September 2023 your child’s new class will be Bumblebees.           . 
 

The teacher will be Mrs Griffiths. 

 
 

Introduction from the class teacher: 
 
Welcome to Bumblebees!  I will be familiar to many of you with older siblings in the school having worked 
within EYFS/KS1 and KS2 over the last 12 years. 
 
For those of you who don’t know me, I love spending time outdoors and can sometimes be spotted running or 
cycling through the village. Having 3 children of my own doesn’t leave time for many other hobbies, but I do 
try to escape on a Friday to our caravan in Wales! 
 
Our Early Years provision and environment changed significantly last year, and I am excited to have the 
opportunity to further develop this over the next year. We have a fantastic team of staff. I will be back with 
Mrs Patterson who will lead in the class for three afternoons when I will be planning with Miss Jennings on 
one of them and undertaking my management role duties as Assistant Head on the others. We are pleased to 
welcome Mrs Gallacher who will be joining us in Bumblebees. Mrs Bennett will also be with us working across 
both classes for 3 days a week providing her specialist support with Speech and Language development. 
 
I’m looking forward to welcoming not just your child, but you as a family into our Early Years. I will be planning 
lots of opportunities for you to not only develop your own understanding about your child’s learning, but for 
them to share with you what they have been learning too. In the meantime, have a wonderful Summer, I’m 
sure September will come around quickly! 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mrs Griffiths 
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